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Jones, William V., EMNRD

From: Hayden, Steven, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, February 01, 2008 2:34 PM

To: Perrin, Charlie, EMNRD; Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD; Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; Ezeanyim,
Richard, EMNRD

Subject: FW: FW: Koch 80-acre infill

FYI. I got the first email (below) yesterday and sent it on to BR as offset operator. I
talked to Dave Clark, BR's senior Geologist in that area today and he indicated that BR
was in discussion with Energen who is the other operator most affected.

Steve Hayden

District Geologist 505 334 6178 Ext 14

NM OCD District 3 steven.hayden@state.nm.us

1000 Rio Brazos Rd

Aztec, NM 87410

————— Original Message-----

From: Jim Lovato@nm.blm.gov [mailto:Jim Lovato@nm.blm.gov]
Sent: Friday, February 01, 2008 2:11 PM

To: Hayden, Steven, EMNRD

Cc: Alan Alexander; hawkinj2@bp.com; Steve Henke@nm.blm.gov; Dave Mankiewicz@nm.blm.gov
Subject: Re: FW: Koch 80-acre infill

Folks,

At this point in time, BLM would oppose KOCH's proposal since they have not provided any
technical justification to our office. Even thought our MOU with the NMOCD has expired,
we would expect the OCD to deny KOCH's request absent BLM's concurrence. Steve, if
would'nt mind, please let the 0OCD

folks in Santa Fe know our position... Thanks JL

"Hayden, Steven,

Ly =/s Sy

EMNRD™

<steven.hayden@st To

ate.nm.us> "Alan Alexander"”
<ARlexander@br-inc.com>

01/31/2008 03:42 cec

PM <hawkinj2@bp.com>

Subject
FW: Koch 80-acre infill

I will need to see the application. I will oppose if it5 does not have a 1 mile buffer
zone.

Steve Hayden

District Geologist 505 334 6178 Ext 14

NM OCD District 3 steven.hayden@state.nm.us
1000 Rio Brazos Rd

Aztec, NM 87410

From: Hawkins, Jamés W [mailto:James.Hawkins@bp.com]
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"Sént:lThursday, January 31, 2008 10:05 AM
To: Hayden, Steven, EMNRD

Subject: Koch 80-acre infill

Hope all is well with you. I was looking at NMOCD docket for Feb 21 and saw Koch
application in 29-9 for 80-acre infill in six spacing units.

We are concerned with precedent this would set. Have you looked at this?

I know Koch was pushing for infill at the last CMC meeting but didn't get much support
from the group. I think it would be helpful to get other operators reaction. Let me know
your thoughts.

Thanks, Bill

Bill Hawkins

BP San Juan Regulatory Consultant
1660 Lincoln St., Suite 2900
Denver CO 80264

Phone (303)-830-3259

Fax (303)-830-3292
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